
PATs Meeting Minutes 

November 11, 2021 

6:30 pm 

 

In attendance:, Laura Cozzarin, Meghann Dykstra, Lauren Petty, Sarah Saunders, Michelle Vallance 

Regrets:    

 

School council meetings will continue online and the meeting room link will be posted on the school 
website as well as emailed out to Council members. If you’d like to join the next meeting and would like 
the link emailed to you, please contact the school. 

Financials: 

- Bank account balance is $6012.96  
- Little Caesar’s profit $1018. 
- The playground repairs cost $2905.56 which council is to transfer to school account to pay 

balance. 

Fundraising: 
 

- Poinsetta fundraiser (from Bradford Greenhouse) is out now. A December 2nd delivery date has 
been set. We will know a delivery time closer to the date. This a ‘playground fundraiser’ with 
funds being allocated to our new playground initiative.  

- Meghann to find out more details surrounding hosting a crafting gathering as a fundraiser in the 
new year.  

- Options have been presented regarding the look of the new playground. Nothing has been 
finalized as of yet but options are welcome. 

- There are 5 extra pizza’s from the Little Ceasar’s fundraiser that are available for purchase 
through the office. $29 each. First come first serve. 

 

Principal’s Report: 

- Our PA Day went well.  Staff worked on the outline of a land acknowledgement.  Next step is to 
engage our students with this learning and include their voice. 

- Our first visit with our new Superintendent.  He was very happy to see all of the learning 
happening in the classrooms, and took note of all the positivity within the building. 

- The Remembrance Day ceremony was held outside.  Gr. ½ class recited In Flanders 
Fields.  Kindergarten recited a poem and Grade ¾ recited a roll call of veterans who are 
connected to the Kenilworth family. 

- A big thank you to Ms. M and Mrs. Checkley for creating our remembrance bulletin 
board.  Thanks to our families for sharing as well. 

- Progress Reports will be posted online Nov 17th.  How to sign up for Parent teacher interviews 
will also be sent home. 

- We continue to work on the Umbrella Project-This Month’s theme is Kindness. 



 
New Business: 

- We welcome Miss. G to the ½ classroom until Mrs. Huber returns in January 
 
 
Meeting finished at 7:45 pm 
Next Meeting: Jan 13 @ 6:30 pm 
 


